
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
June 29, 19-84 
	

250 North Fifth St., 

Mr. Jim Eisenhauer, Executive Director 
Industrial Development, Inc. 
P. 0. Box 1330 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81502 

Dear Jim: 

Enclosed are materials prepared by the City regarding available 
sanitary sewer services and facilities. This item was assigned 
to the City at our May 16th meeting in your office regarding 
the Bureau of Engraving & Printing (BEP). 

The Summary page can be combined with materials being prepared 
by others to form an information brochure/packet for the BEP, 
as well as any other potential development candidates. 

The bound materials provide more detailed information regarding 
the sanitary sewer system. Additional copies of this are avail-
able if you desire to keep them on hand for interested parties. 

The materials on methylene chloride are what we could find 
quickly on the subject. Included are examples of how other 
jurisdictions handle treatment of this solvent. Treatment 
procedures would be based upon consultations between the City's 
public works department and BEP. 

Let me know whether these materials satisfy our assignment. 
I shall be happy to assist further in this project if needed. 

Sincerely, 

Mark K. Achen 
City Manager 

MKA:jc 

cc: Bob Kays, Chamber President 
James Patterson, Public Works Director 


	Page 1

